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· Report of the Chair of the Committee on Inter-American Summits Management and Civil Society Participation in OAS Activities on questions related to civil society participation


Ambassador Rodolfo Gil, Permanent Representative of Argentina and Chair of the aforementioned Committee, presented the report on questions related to civil society participation (CP/CISC-112/04).


The Council then considered and approved draft resolution CP/RES. 864 (1413/04), “Specific Fund to Support the Participation of Civil Society Organizations in OAS Activities and in the Summits of the Americas Process.” 


Consideration of the application of the Eugenio Mendoza Foundation to participate in OAS activities was postponed until the next meeting of the Permanent Council to facilitate consultations among the delegations.

· Free Trade and Investment in the Hemisphere


The Council considered the report and the draft resolution on free trade and investment in the Hemisphere (CP/doc.3876/04), prepared pursuant to resolution AG/RES. 1914 (XXXIII-O/03).  The United States delegation requested that its comments be included in the corresponding minutes.  The Council then proceeded to approve the draft resolution entitled “Free Trade and Investment in the Hemisphere,” with the comments and reservations expressed by the United States delegation. 

· Referral of documents


The Council decided to refer the following documents to the Committee on Inter-American Summits Management and Civil Society Participation in OAS Activities:

· Plan of Action of Mexico City on Decentralization and on Strengthening Regional and Municipal Administrations and Civil Society Participation – Draft resolution (CP/doc.3874/04)

· Follow-up to the Special Summit of the Americas – Draft resolution (CP/doc.3877/04)


It also decided to refer the following document to the General Committee:

· Modernization of the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States – Draft resolution (CP/doc.3875/04)

· Announcements by delegations
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1.
The United States delegation reported on the seminar it was sponsoring entitled “Investing in People,” which would be held at OAS headquarters on May 4.


2.
The delegation of Nicaragua reported on the Hemispheric Seminar on Identification, Collection, Stockpile Management, and Destruction of Small Arms and Light Weapons, to be held in Managua on May 12 and 13, 2004.
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1.	Statements and comments by delegations may be found in the minutes of the meeting, CP/ACTA 1413/04.
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